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Lead agencies may include 15 hardcopies of this document when submitting electronic copies of Environmental Impact 
Reports, Negative Declarations, Mitigated Negative Declarations, or Notices of Preparation to the State Clearinghouse 
(SCH). The SCH also accepts other summaries, such as EIR Executive Summaries prepared pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 
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summary to each electronic copy of the document.

SCH #:

Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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continued

If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.


	Print Form Button: 
	Text Field: 
	Project Title: Chima Ranch Subdivision (PD 15, TSM 22-07, and a Development Agreement) 
	Lead Agency: City of Yuba City
	Contact Name: Doug Libby
	Email: developmentservices@yubacity.net
	Phone Number: 5308223231
	Project Location: Yuba City, Sutter
	Project Description: The proposed project will subdivide 14.86 acres into 82 single-family residential lots with two lots being of sufficient size to provide for the construction of an accessory dwelling unit on each parcel. The proposed project has an overall residential density of 6.3 residences per gross acre on that portion of the project located north of the extension of Pebble Beach Drive, and 5.75 residences per gross acre on that portion of the project located south of the extension of Pebble Beach Drive. A Planned Development is proposed to modify certain One-Family Residential and Two-Family Residential development standards in an effort to increase project densities. This project also includes consideration of a Development Agreement to extend the approval of the Tentative Subdivision Map to 10 years, with a provision to request an additional five years.
The 14.86-acre parcel is located in the southwest portion of the City along the west side of Sanborn Road and immediately west of the intersection of Pebble Beach Drive and Sanborn Road. Assessor’s Parcel Numbers 65-020-009 and 65-020-010.
	Project's Effects: The following environmental factors would be potentially affected by this project: greenhouse gas emissions, geology and soils, cultural resources, noise, transportation, and tribal cultural resources. Although the proposed project could have a significant effect on the environment, there will not be a significant effect in this case because of the mitigation measures outlined in the Mitigation Measures and Monitoring Plan that is attached as Appendix A of the Initial Study / Mitigated Negative Declaration. 
	Areas of Controversy: N/A
	List of Agencies: N/A


